
 

At the Marin County Fire Department, our employees are important assets in the actualization of our 
mission. They each play a vital role and carry the responsibility to express our department values in their 
daily work. Learn more about our department and meet the people who make our organization a great place 
to work: Video 
  

 

  

Service - Teamwork - Operational Readiness - Professionalism 

 
***ANNOUNCEMENT FOR AN UPCOMING 

FIREFIGHTER & FIREFIGHTER PARAMEDIC OPPORTUNITY*** 

 
To be considered for the Marin County Fire Department's position of Firefighter OR Firefighter Paramedic, 
you must have a Cal-JAC CPAT card dated between November 9, 2019 to November 9, 2020 and pass the 

FCTC Written Test with a score of 70 or higher between November 9, 2019 to November 9, 2020. 

Please visit  www.FCTConline.org  for information on how to be placed on the FCTC Statewide 
Eligibility List and to locate information about how to register for upcoming Candidate Physical 

Ability Test (CPAT) and written test, information about study materials and grants for testing fees. 
 

Marin County will be hosting a FCTC Testing Site on Saturday, October 24th. To register, please visit 
www.FCTConline.org  and click on the candidate tab. 

 
To learn about the FCTC Statewide Eligibility List and County of Marin's recruitment procedures please see 

the attached: Firefighter Recruitment Procedures and Information Instructions (Download PDF Reader). 
 

The application process is scheduled to begin Monday, November 9, 2020 and will close on Monday, 
November 23, 2020. The first 200 Firefighter applicants and the first 200 Firefighter-Paramedic applicants that 
meet the County of Marin's minimum qualifications and the FCTC CalJAC testing requirements between 

November 9, 2019 through November 9, 2020 will be reviewed and moved forward to the next testing step. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vzoQHE4eCHE
http://www.fctconline.org/

